
 

 

            12th December 2023   

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

New Uniform Supplier 

After a rigorous tender process and after considering parent views on our uniform policy and supplier, we are 

pleased to announce that our new uniform supplier is Smartypants Schoolwear based in Brentwood.  

Smartypants have worked closely with us to ensure that they are able to supply good quality uniform at a 

reasonable price. One of the benefits of selecting Smartypants was the fact that they offer an online service, a 

monthly delivery to school service and can be visited in person with greater ease than our previous supplier.  

Uniform can be purchased via their website www.smartypantsschoolwear.com and selecting Larchwood in their 

primary schools’ section. Alternatively, their shop can be visited at Unit1 Chancerygate, 33 Tallon Road, 

Brentwood, CM13 1TE. Please be aware that their winter opening hours are limited.  

You will notice that the new uniform has a slightly different logo. Instead of the shield with green and white 

quarters, it is all white which corresponds to our actual logo above which we think is a great improvement. 

Uniform with the old logo is still acceptable.  

Unfortunately, like all things, the cost of the uniform has had to rise, but we feel it is still good value for money. 

We do not specify that children wear the uniform with the logo on, although we do prefer it, especially for 

jumpers / cardigans as they always look very smart. Our uniform requirements can be found on our website 

here. 

We look forward to spotting the first child wearing the new uniform!  

 

  

 

 
Mr S Bowsher 
Headteacher 
 

 

http://www.smartypantsschoolwear.com/
https://www.larchwoodprimary.co.uk/our-school/our-uniform/

